
College Council, March 19, 2013 (first reading) 

 

Recommendations from the Academic Senate (February 7, 2013) 
 

These recommendations were unanimously endorsed at the Feb 7 Academic Senate meeting.  

 

1. The Academic Senate recommends that wherever MPC board policies mention appendices or 

administrative procedures, that these appendices or administrative procedures be published in an 

easily accessible location, like in the same document, or right next to the board policies on the 

web site. 

 

2. The Academic Senate recommends that MPC clarify the distinction between a BP appendix 

and an administrative procedure, or choose one or the other term and then consistently use it in 

all BPs. 


